
Instructions on how to vote in the Student Council Elections 2023

1. Voting is available electronically at vaalit.tuudo.fi and in Tuudo mobile application

2. The voting begins on Wednesday Nov 1, 2023 at 12 pm and it ends on Wednesday Nov 8,
2023 at 4 pm.

3. You can find more information about the elections on the electronic voting website. If you
have any questions concerning the voting, don’t hesitate to be in touch with Jussi Karhunen,
the Chair of Central Election Board kvl@oyy.fi or Iikka Meriläinen, Election coordinator
edustajistovaalit@oyy.fi or Kauko Keskisärkkä, Secretary General paasihteeri@oyy.fi.

4. The voting program checks that you have a valid student account. If you have any trouble
with your voting, please be in touch with the General Secretary.

5. The central election board reserves a right for election system maintenance breaks during
the elections.
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